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Dear Shareholders, 
 

Greetings and well wishes from your New Ave Mutual Water Board. 
 
Annual Shareholder meeting will be held at Alan Heinzen’s’ home at 2482 Howell Lane 
Wednesday May 22, 2024. The meeting begins at 7:00 pm and food and beverages will be 
served. 
 
Please keep a look out in your mail for the ballots and directions to vote for this years’ board 
members.  
 
We are looking forward to an informative and productive meeting. 
 
Thank you all for your continued support. 
 
Regards, 
 
Mike DiPietro 
President 
 
 


